
WALK IN POLICY 

Follow up appointments can be scheduled from the PATIENT 
PORTAL or by calling the office during regular business hours.

Please notify your infusion company immediately, if you are 
experiencing problem from the intravenous antibiotic(s). 

Established patients can walk into the office (without an 
appointment) in case of Infectious Disease problem (s) or 
adverse reaction from antibiotics necessitating immediate 

attention. 

If this happens during outside regular business hours then 
please report to the nearest emergency room immediately.
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